Walter, Penny

Subject:

FW: Email - Request to Speak - Kenneth Cowan - Recycling Depot Closure - File CK 7830-5

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2021 3:33 PM

To: City Council < City. Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Request to Speak - Kenneth Cowan - Recycling Depot Closure - File CK 7830-5

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Thursday, April 8, 2021 - 15:33

Submitted by user:

Submitted values are:

Date Thursday, April 08, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name KENNETH L.

Last Name Cowan

Phone Number

Address

21st Street West

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Meadowgreen

Subject Recycle Depot issues

Meeting (if known) Recycling Depot Closure

Comments

As representative of the citizens of 21st street West from Whitney Ave south to Vancouver Ave South, I would like to speak on behalf of the citizens on the past, and future possible closure or relocation of the facility and offer possible solutions for the recycling. Also as citizen on patrol, I have suggestions for combating the crime and other issues in alley as per discussions with Elizabeth Miller, Urban safety and Community Planning.

Attachments